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Tuesday, 13 October 2020 

After School Multi Sports Clubs – Term 2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Due to the success of the After School Multi Sports Clubs during this term, we have decided to continue 

with the FREE year group clubs for Term 2! 

Booking for Term 2 will be different, this will be how we will be booking all of our clubs moving forward. 

You will need to book your child’s Sports Club via School Gateway. This is the system we use for School 

Dinners and Breakfast Club bookings. 

Apple iPhone users, download the app here: schoolgateway.co.uk/iosdownload 

Android phone users, download the app here: schoolgateway.co.uk/androiddownload 

Please check you are able to log into School Gateway before Monday 19th October 2020 when 

bookings will go live. You should be able to see a new ‘Clubs’ tab, this is where you will book.  

If you are having trouble, please e-mail admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk with your child’s name, 

your name, your e-mail address and your mobile phone number. 

Starting: W/C 2nd November 2020 (for 7 weeks) from 3/3.15 - 4.15. 

- Tuesday - Year 1 and Year 5 

- Wednesday - Year 3 and Year 4 

- Thursday - Year 2 and Year 6 

Your child will not need their sports kit as they will already be in their kit from PE. 

We can only offer it to the first 20 children in each year group so places will be given on a first come first 

served basis. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Pearce 

Sports Coach 

Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds 
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson                              

Kingsland Gardens 
Kingsthorpe 

Northampton 
NN2 7BH 

 
Telephone: (01604) 714399 

Fax: (01604) 714672 
E-mail: 

 head@thegoodshepherd.northants-
ecl.gov.uk 
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